	Breastfeeding…                                      You Have the Right!
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Federal and Illinois law protects a mother and her child’s rights to breastfeed. 
Breastfeeding in public is protected by law.
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For more information, please visit �HYPERLINK "http://www.illinoisbreastfeeding.org/"�www.illinoisbreastfeeding.org�











